
Use of Available Space 

Given the limited space available for operations and storage, it is understood that changing 
circumstances may require annual consideration of space assignments. The President will compile 
requests for space uses from Directors and other volunteers annually in April. The Executive Committee 
will consider these, and recommend to the Board no later than the May meeting the use of the various 
available spaces. Should circumstances arise during the season that require adjustments, changes 
approved by all of the affected Officers may be made. 
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